Common Program Oversight Committee (CPOC) Academic Year 2014-2015 Report

The committee was chaired by Dr. Elliot Vittes, Interim Vice Provost and Dean of Undergraduate Studies, until his resignation on December 1, 2014. Dr. Manoj Chopra, Interim Vice Provost and Dean of Undergraduate Studies, formally assumed the chair at that time.

Three meetings were held during the year. Primarily discussed upcoming changes to the General Education Program as mandated by the State. These changes were scheduled to go into effect in Summer 2015. The primary change to UCF's GEP is the move of AMH 2020 from the Cultural and Historical Foundation to the Social Foundation. There was also some minor discussion about assessment of the General Education Program.

Because of leadership changes and issues with support staff, no Gordon Rule reviews were completed during this academic year.